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Galena Park ISD Board Of Trustees Recognize Harris County Sheriff’s Office 
Director  

Houston, Texas: Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees recognized Director Jacqueline Fortune of the 
Harris County Sheriff ’s Office at the January Board Meeting. Director Fortune was honored for 
her outstanding leadership and commitment to the promotion and continuous improvement of 
GPISD’s Career & Technical Education (CTE) program.

Director Fortune is a member of GPISD’s Law Enforcement Advisory Board and has served as a 
change agent for the group, spearheading an amendment to change the detention officer hiring 
age from 21 to 18 with the Harris County Sherriff ’s Office (HCSO). This revolutionary change in 
policy allows our students an opportunity to not only gain employment, but begin a career with the 
HCSO. As a result of her pledge to lead and serve, a 2018 North Shore Senior High School female 
senior was accepted into the Harris County Sherriff ’s Office Academy this summer and graduated 
on October 19, 2018.

Thank you, Director Fortune! 
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